
From: Annie Anderson  
Sent: 05 April 2022 21:21 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: SELKIRK HOUSE 
 
Please Listen to the Save Museum Street Campaigners. 
Tall ugly buildings are depressing in the Westend.  Money shouldn’t come 
before people and our well-being.  We need ascetically pleasing buildings and 
trees. 
 
LISTEN TO THE PEOPLE WHO LOVE THIS AREA 
 
FAYE, EZRA, JANET, ROBERT, ASAM, MARIO, ABDUL, FARAH, SARAH AND ALL 
OUR FRIENDS AND NEIGHBOURS FROM AROUND THIS AREA THAT WE LOVE SO 
MUCH 
 
 
 
 
 
 


